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08/07/2020 
 

 
RE PQ 13457/20 

 
 
Question 

 
To ask the Minister for Health the details of the contracts which the HSE has with medical device companies; the 
devices covered under the contract; when the contract commenced; the duration of the contract; the value of the 
contract if possible; if the company or supplier is still in business; and if not. When they ceased operating in 
tabular form. -Louise O'Reilly 
 
Response 

 
Deputy O’Reilly, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The attached list of Medical Device Contracts lists the information requested in the PQ. The HSE has in place a 

complaints process for all its contracts whereby a contract user can raise a concern over the performance of the 

contractor, product or service with the contractor directly and, if the matter has not been rectified, can escalate 

the issue to HBS Procurement for intervention.  

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 

contact the Office of the Head of Procurement on (01) 635 2251 or via ohop@hse.ie. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

[sent by email and accordingly bears no signature] 

____________________________________  

Sean Bresnan| National Director of Procurement | HSE | 2
nd

 Floor | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |  
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